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Diocese of Ferns


Guidance on Adult/Child Supervision Ratios
In planning a trip or activity, it is critically important to consider how many adults are needed to supervise children in a safe manner.                                                                                     At a minimum, two adults are required, however this is also dependent on whether the children have specific needs or requirements, and on the duration of the activity.
In addition, the following ratios should be applied:

· zero to one year = one member of staff to three children
· one to two years = one member of staff to five children
· two to three years = one member of staff to six children
· three to six years = one member of staff to eight children
· seven to twelve years = one member of staff to eight children
· thirteen to eighteen years = one member of staff to ten children
For an overnight activity, additional staff should be considered.                                                                                               If the group is mixed, a gender balance should be maintained.




Diocesan Contact
Emma Fitzgerald: Director of Safeguarding / DLP
Office: 053 917 4972 Email: safeguarding@ferns.ie 
For out-of-hours reporting/disclosures/concerns/urgent matters please call Emma on 087 718 5541
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